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Matthew 16: 24-26
“If anyone wants to be a follower of mine, let him deny himself and take up his cross and 

follow me. For if anyone who keeps his life for himself shall lose it: and anyone who 
loses his life for me shall find it again. What profit is there if you gain the whole world- 

and lose eternal life?”

Greetings from 
Uganda. We are 
almost at the nine 
month mark. Where 
has the time gone? 
When we decided to 
come to Uganda we 
had a little idea of 

what we thought we were suppose to be doing. Now 
that we have been here for a few months, we are 
realizing that God might want us here for a little 
longer. 

With HFC realizing that the computer donations can 
go much further if the gear is put into training 
centers, our path has taken a turn. Putting computers 
in classrooms is wonderful.. students get hands-on 
experience. But the schools don’t want to share the 
computers, so the gear is only good for that 
particular school. Computer training centers are 
available to everyone.

With the first of hopefully many computer training 
centers opening. And with us feeling lead to open an 
internet cafe to help fund the training centers. We 
realize that in order to make sure these are well 
established, that it will require us to stay here longer. 
This is why we are writing to you... our supporters. 
We couldn’t have gotten this far without your 

support. We realize that it is a sacrifice on your part. 
A sacrifice that allows us to continue to do the work 
that we are doing. Most of you agreed to support us 
for a year, and that year is coming to a close as of 
June. Of course our hope is that you will continue to 
support our efforts here and to donate what you can. 
We totally understand if you need to discontinue 
your support. We know that God has been with us 
every step of the way, and he will continue to take 
care of us. So please, follow your heart. 

With that being said, we are returning to the U.S. for 
the month of March 
to get some things in 
order for us being in 
Uganda longer. We 
had purchased round 
trip tickets and they 
actually expired in 
January. March is the 
only time we can take 

away from our work here. When we return we hope 
to finish the work for the internet cafe to be opened 
the beginning of May.

Thank you for your support!!!!
We really appreciate all that you have done for us. 
From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you for 
your contribution.
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